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Well, we had a choice.  We could build a Bridge into the Twenty-First Century by getting a website, or we 
could have gone retro.  As a group that deals in ancient history (ancient, as far as football is concerned), 
some members preferred we stay pure and send out our messages on papyrus rolls.  The consensus 
voted them down, arguing that since we’d made the transition to paper for the Coffin Corner a few years 
ago, we might just as well jump into this Modern Age whole hog. 
 
So, we have a website. 
 
It went up in February, thanks to the efforts -- and we do mean efforts -- of member Paul Reeths.  
Weekly, Paul has been adding articles to the site.  Right now, there are more than 125 past Coffin Corner 
articles on the site.  Nearly all are from our first ten years (1979-88).  Eventually, we hope to make every 
important article up to (but not including) the last two years available to fans. 
 
We plan to add about 20 new articles a month for the next year or so.   
 
Those of you who want to see an article that came out -- “uh ... six or ten years ago” will be able to find it 
and download.  Moreover, we hope to add some lists and features that don’t lend themselves to the 
Coffin Corner.  
 
Since February, there have been over 600 visitations to the site.  To be honest, at least 25 of those were 
made by yours truly.  I’m having great fun reading stuff I haven’t looked over for ages.  Hey!  We’ve had 
some really good stuff on these pages over the past twenty years. 
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